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Moore-Love, Karla &ffi$Jffig 

From: ArthurGraves [arthurpgraves@gmail.com] 
Sent: Thursday, September 27,2012 12.07 PM 

To: Moore-Love, Karla 

Subject: Coal trains 

I-lello-

I am a resident in the Sellwood neighborhood with 2 srnall children. We love the quality of life that the 
neigliborhoocl has and urge you to not iurpact this in the very real negative way by allowing coal trains 
tlirough the neighborhood. 

l-hank you, 

-Art Graves. 

9/28t2012 
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